From: Marino, Scott

To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Support for the Roosevelt Field Project
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 2:53:17 PM

To whom it may concern

I, Scott A. Marino, of 23 Congress Street, Stonecham, MA 02180 - current Grade 7
Mathematics educator in Malden Public Schools at the Linden STEAM Academy - current
Girls Varsity High School Basketball Coach at Malden High School.

I am in full support of the Roosevelt Field Project, including any concession made by the City
of Malden.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Yours Truly,

Mr. Scott A. Marino
smarino@maldenps.org
Mathematics - Grade 7
Linden STEAM Academy
20 Wescott Street
Malden, MA 02148
781-397-7218
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